
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  APRIL 12 , 2011 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  LONGBRIDGE ROAD AND SHASTA DRIVE ALL WAY STOP 

Submitted by: Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
 
Whereas, There are continuous and long-term concerns raised by residents in regard to 
excessive speeds on Longbridge Road and in light of the significant costs involved in conducting 
a traffic calming process and possibly controls;  
 
It is therefore recommended that an all way stop sign be implemented as soon possible at the 
intersection of Longbridge Road and Shasta Drive.  
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
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